
 

Garden Centers Club 

of Laguna Woods 

This Club was organized to promote the interests 

and education of gardeners who use Garden Centers 

1 and 2 in Laguna Woods Village (LWV).  Club 

activities will provide a forum for gardeners to meet, 

socialize, discuss problems and to help each other 

improve gardening skills.  Membership is open to all 

LWV residents who share the Club’s purpose and 

choose to participate in Club activities. 

 We currently meet 6 times a year and invite speakers such as UCCE Master 

Gardeners of Orange County to present many different gardening subjects.  The 

meetings are breakfast, lunch, or dinner, often potlucks.  Meetings conclude 

with a plant raffle.  Additionally, we communicate our goals, concerns, and 

issues to GRF.  We host day trips and special functions.  One is a mid-July 

Farmers Market, open to LWV residents to purchase our garden-grown produce, 

donated by the gardeners.  All proceeds are given to charitable non-profits.  

We would love to have you join our big family of gardeners and be part of 

the fun, comradery, volunteering, learning, and sharing of gardening ideas! 

 

For Garden Centers Club information, 

please contact: 

Pam Murray, President 

Direct:  949-235-7825 or 

E-mail:  

PamMurraySellsHomes@gmail.com 


